
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Meals are FREE to anyone enrolled in Bell County Schools  
And also anyone in the community who is 18 years and under!!! 

 

Bell County Schools is currently offering meals for FREE to all children 18 and under through the United States Department  
of Agriculture’s (USDA’s) Summer Food Service Program (SFSP)  

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider 
 

Beginning Monday, May 23rd, thru Monday, June 27th meals will be served at Bell County 

High School, Bell Central School Center, Frakes School Center and Yellow Creek School 

Center between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. for breakfast and from 11:30 a.m. to 

1:00 p.m. for lunch.  For more information please call Regina Collett, Food Service Director 

at 606-337-7051 ext. 127.   


